
Cuba Reaffirms Support for
Palestinian Cause

Havana, January 31 (RHC)-- Cuba's Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs Rogelio Sierra has reaffirmed
Cuba's support for the search for a just and lasting solution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict, based on the
creation of two States, and to ensure the inalienable right of the Arab people to self-determination.

The diplomat received in Havana Fehed Suleiman, Deputy Secretary General of the Democratic Front for
the Liberation of Palestine, with whom he exchanged on topics of bilateral interest.

Suleiman gave his appreciation of Cuba's historic position in support of the Palestinian cause, and
stressed that the Cuban people's resistance has become a reference for the Palestinian people, who
continue to fight for their inalienable rights, despite the difficult situation in which they live today.
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